Parnjit Singh
From: David Andrew [

Sent: 05 April 2022 16:22

To: Planning Planning

Subject: 2021/3465/P 24 Constantine Road NW3
Hi

This application does not allow comments.
Development overlooks houses in Byron Mews.

I would like to object to the development at 24 Constantine Road.

The Roof ridge and rear dormer has been build significantly higher than original planning application allows
(application No 2017/2437/P).

The new installed modern flat roof windows do not preserve the Camden Conservation area requirements,
due to being clearly visible from surrounding buildings.

I would like to remain anonymous.

Regards
David.



